
Information on teaching

at the beginning of the summer semester

Dear colleagues and students,

teaching in the summer semester will take place primarily in the in-person form. However, some
students will be occasionally unable to participate in the tuition because of illness, quarantine
or because they will not comply with conditions of entry into buildings. Therefore, we ask
teachers to complement the in-person teaching by appropriate supplements, such as:

1. recordings of the lectures in cases where it is technically and organizationally possible;
2. access to study materials prepared for distance learning in the previous year (recordings

of lectures, exercises, homework assignments, etc.);
3. individual consultations;
4. lowering of requirements for personal participation in tutorials in the conditions for

obtaining the course credit.

In case of teacher indisposition (illness, isolation, quarantine, respiratory symptoms), we re-
commend solving the situation in one of the following ways (in the order from highest to lowest
preference):

1. substitute teaching by another qualified teacher;
2. online transmission of the lecture at the time and place specified in the schedule (if

possible);
3. online transmission of the lecture at another time - in agreement with the students;
4. off-line recording of the lecture accompanied with online consultations;
5. postponing the lecture (only to a limited extent and in agreement with the students);
6. self-study materials (only for a limited time and if there is no other option how to

supplement the lecture).

We wish all students and teachers a successful semester and thank you in advance for your
flexibility and mutual tolerance.
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